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to create a Public Arts Strategic Plan and how it would benefit the PAC in
requesting new projects.

Staff presented an updated 2024 PAC Calendar.

Staff provided an update on the Christie Bension fountain repair and the new tlles
selected for installation. : -
Commissioner Cyphered mentioned that the bench near the fountain has b_een
damaged and there is graffiti that needs to be addressed. Commissioner Cyphered
will send photos to Staff for a report.

Chairperson Sweet followed up on the public comment from the previous meeting,
inspected the utility boxes, and suggested including them in the next round of the
wrapping project. Commissioner Sweet will send photos to Staff for a report..

FLETCHER COVE DISSIPATER GRATE RFP

Staff presented the final Fletcher Cove Dissipator Grate RFP for PAC review and
presented Commissioner Mennie’s comments.

Commissioner Mayer requested deleting the last sentence in paragraph 2 in the
project description.

The Commission agreed to nominate Commissioner Mennie to post the Call-to-
Artist on the NextDoor app.

The Commission nominated Commissioner Shillings to write a press release to
send to the local newspaper.

. CITY HALL GALLERY PROGRAM UPDATE

Staff presented an updated City Hall Gallery 2024 Exhibit Calendar and discussed
the issue with the March-April exhibition slot.

Staff provided an update on the upcoming exhibit "The Long Years" by Christopher
Lloyd Tucker and announced the opening reception will be held on Saturday, May
4th, from 2:00-4:.00 PM.

Staff presented Chris Tucker’s artist bio and exhibit collection.

The Commission agreed to nominate Commissioner Mennie to post the opening
reception graphic on the Nextdoor app.

. TEMPORARY PUBLIC ARTS PROGRAM UPDATE

Staff presented an updated 2024 Temporary Public Arts Map.

Commissioner Cyphered mentioned that the Las Banderas location needs
cleaning and possibly new signage for-the red traffic signs. Commissioner Sweet
offered to send photos of the site for a report.

Staff presented an updated quote from Baker Iron for the selected design #2 option
with three base plates, totaling $4,882.50. Staff discussed the need to keep costs
under $5,000, which resulted in purchasing only three base plates instead of four.






